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Tobacco Class Action

Hello,

Today, an additional step has been taken towards the start of the claims process: the plan has been
approved by the creditors.

All that remains is to obtain the Court's approval before the plan can be implemented and the claims
process can begin.

We remind you that the Court hearing has been set for January 29, 30 and 31, 2025.
The CQTS and class counsel are optimistic that the plan will be approved by the Court.

We're not at the finish line yet, but we're almost there. We'll be writing to you in January about the process to
get you ready for the start of the claims period, which could be as early as spring 2025 and will last a year.

Stay tuned!
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